
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

16. AVONSIDE DRIVE – PROPOSED EXTENSION TO SCHOOL BUS STOP AT AVONSIDE GIRLS’ 
HIGH SCHOOL 

 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to extend the existing school bus stop outside 

Avonside Girls’ High School.  
 
 The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be limited to school buses only between the hours of 

8.30 am and 3.30 pm, Monday through Friday, on the eastern side of Avonside Drive from a point 
50 metres south of the intersection of Cowlishaw Street and extending 60 metres in a southerly 
direction.  

 
 


